
 

 

 

 
8th April 2022 

Dear Year 13 

We are nearly at the end of your journey with us in Post 16 and we wanted to let you know some of the things we have 
organised to celebrate your time with us. 

Tutor Time - 25th April onwards 
Alongside your usual tutor time activities and 1:1 sessions we will be focussing more on wellbeing and running some 
activities to help with stress and anxiety around exams. 

Year 13 Photos - 4th May 
We have organised an afternoon to take some pictures of you which we can then include in the end of year assembly 
and your yearbook. We will be using the last enrichment hour on Wednesday 4th May to gather together and take 
some group photos, friendship photos and full year photos and we will be compiling these onto a poster for you which 
will be distributed at the Leavers Assembly. Please make sure you don’t miss out on this day and bring along any props 
such as hats, scarfs, signs etc you would like to use.  We have included a google form here for you to register your 
group photo names so we can produce a running list for the event.  Please make sure you fill it in to book a slot for 
your friendship photos. 

Year 13 Leavers Assembly - 13th May 
We will be holding a Leavers Celebration Assembly for you in the Brookvale Dining Room on Friday 13th May. We have 
certificates to award for subjects, tutor groups, enrichment and attendance. We want to celebrate your time with us 
and wish you good luck for your upcoming exams and the future. 

Leavers Goodies 
We have available for you to buy some Leavers memorabilia, we have hoodies, mugs, and the yearbook for you to 
order through Weduc, please see items available here then fill in the google form here to specify colour and size for 
hoodies. Deadline for orders: 16 May 2022. 

Year 13 Prom - 24th June 
Your prom will be held on Friday 24th June at The Holiday Inn.  There will be welcome drinks, a 3 course meal and a 
disco for you to celebrate finishing your exams and your next steps.  We will be voting for and awarding Prom King and 
Queen at the event and hope you can all join us.  Tickets for the event will be sent out via Weduc to you after Easter. 

Results Day - Thursday 18th August 
A Level Results day is 18th August 2022 and we will be there to celebrate your achievements with you.  Details of the 
timings will be sent to you shortly 

Finally, we would like to wish you all the very best for your exams. As always the Post 16 Team are here to support you 
so if there is anything you need help with, need any advice or guidance or just need someone to talk to please come to 
the office or email us post16@brookvalegroby.com 

Take care and best wishes. Good luck and we look forward to seeing you at the celebration events. 

The Post 16 Team 

Michelle  Gemma  Jo   Vicki  Adam                                                           

 

CC: Parents/Carers 

https://forms.gle/6nu9868gNupMrram9
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1NSFYTkex1KACQNCIQrFryFKzWsJiPyL_-4lzXtgekoU/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/tKfp8YSNctyERwbX8
mailto:post16@brookvalegroby.com

